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To whom it may concern,

I DO NOT want to see an extension of the emergency power bill to 31/10/22. 

The state Labor government has encouraged on Queenslanders lifted far enough. It is now
time to live with Covid and get back to business. 

The extension of powers is based on Covid cases and deaths in Queensland. The ABS data
is now showing that there has been an expatriation of these numbers. 

Mark Vass
Managing Director
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